
CHIPPENHAM TOWN BRIDGE 23 NOV

2025 CLUB DIG MOORSHALL FARM
The club kicked off the New Year with a dig organized by Matthew Fenn at one of his 
permissions near Kington St Michael. Luckily, the heavy snow from the day before was 
followed by rain, which made getting to the farm a lot easier. Detectorists gathered for a 
briefing at 10:30 am and enjoyed some delicious sausage and bacon baps prepared by 
Michelin-starred chilli chef, Simon Morgan.

Throughout the day, there were a few rain showers here and there, but that didn’t stop 
the members from making some great discoveries. After the highlight of the day, a long 
raffle run by Kate Mennell, Lorraine Stanley, one of our honorary members, picked the 
best find. The award went to Terry Waghorn who found a large William IV trade weight. 
Julianne Colbran also picked up a prize when she was presented a “FORGETFUL” trophy 
for leaving  her detecting equipment at a previous dig.   All in all, well organised and run, 
with the event raising nearly £300 for the Wiltshire Air Ambulance.
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